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To whom it may concern, 

I am supporting SB 529 as a faith community nurse. Our presence & assistance in 

our community is vital. We are stepping in the gap for those who may not qualify for 

services & fall through the cracks of our Healthcare system. Many of the hospital 

nurses are facing burnout, but feel stuck because they need a paycheck. This would 

allow more flexibility & autonomy in their delivery of care while earning an income. By 

faith community nurses being involved it decreases emergency room visits as well as 

decreases EMS calls. 

 

Thank you, 

Tawni Pfaff BSN RN 

Faith Community Nurse 

Faith Community Health Network  

Event/ Education Coordinator  


